
 
 
 
 
 

 

LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP 

Tel: 01964 550303  Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Headteacher Mrs K.A.Tracey 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  Friday 17th January 2025 

Dates for Your Diary 
22.1.25 1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber Mental Health 

Team – Routines (don’t worry about childcare, 
younger children welcome) 

30.1.25 Captivating Creatures visiting Acorns 
6.2.25 Willow Class Trip Hands on History Museum 
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
26.2.25 Cherry Class Hull Archaeology Museum (Romans) 
5.3.25 Oak & Ash Classes Greek Day 
10 & 11.3.25 Open Evenings 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & Y5 Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 98% 
Cherry Class had the highest attendance of 100 %! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
Staffing News  
I am delighted to tell you that, from next week, Mrs Amanda 
Binns will be joining our team as a Teaching Assistant. Mrs 
Binns has a wealth of experience in primary schools supporting 
busing classrooms, working with groups, leading PPA and 
delivering a range of interventions. Part of Mrs Binns’ role will 
be leading PPA sessions. She will also take on the ELSA role and 
will be able to support children’s mental and emotional health 
and wellbeing. 
 

Unfortunately, the next part of my letter isn't quite so cheery 
because we will be saying goodbye to a much loved member of 
our team. Mrs Murrey will be retiring at Easter after many 
years of amazing service. Dr Murrey, as we affectionately call 
her, will be a hard act to follow and we are looking far and 
wide to find the right candidate to fill her very big shoes. We 
have started the recruitment process and I will keep you 
informed when I have more information. 
Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend! 
Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
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